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Boccivolo players in 2019 are Captain Bud Meacham, Jackie Moncreiff & Barbara Travis 
 
As everyone continues to shelter in place and stay safe, we all are anxious to start our new normal.  
Once we’re are able to play bocce again, the bocce board of directors will follow the guidelines that 
will be established by the State of California, San Jose Mayor, Sam Liccardo, the Villages Board of 
Directors and General Manager, Tim Sutherland.   
 
As of now, the May calendar is as follows: 
Spring Mixer  cancelled 
Spring RR  cancelled 
Board Mtg  teleconference 
Bash, 1st, 8th, 15th cancelled 
Bash, 22nd & 29th pending 
 
The Bocce Club would also like to extend its heartfelt ‘thank you’ to Public Safety, Facilities, 
Landscapers, Office Personnel, Clubhouse Staff & Management.  To the many workers who are 
helping make sure we are taken care of, a tremendous job in the best of times, and we all appreciate 
the risks you take in making sure our needs are met, during this pandemic.   
 


